WC L G X Morgan_town Broaclcasﬁngﬁ Company

o
‘ 1300 Ke. — 500W P. O. Box 885 Telephone 2-2222

Morgantown, W. Va.
April 30, 1955

S. R. Morss:

fhank-you for your repor} of reception on
March 13, 1955 at 5:35 AM EST.

Please accept my appoligies for the delay in sending
g verification as the past few months have been busy ones.
We began operation only last December 27th and of course there
has been additional building and de-bugging right along,

and on top of that air work.

A B e

Warren L. Cunningham

Chief Engineer



